
Are you Brexit ready?

NEED HELP? 

Contact the SGS experts for help 
with all your cosmetic product 
Brexit needs.

Diane.egan@sgs.com 

Rachael.jones@sgs.com

Trusted means Tested.

PLACING COSMETIC PRODUCTS ON THE MARKET IN NORTHERN IRELAND (NI)  
AND THE EUROPEAN ECONOMIC AREA (EEA)

If you place cosmetic products on the market in NI and/ or the EEA, you need to act 
now to ensure that you will comply with changes that take effect at the end of the 
transition period on 31 December 2020.

All products must have a Responsible Person based in Northern Ireland or the EEA.

Changes include:

•	 Legal Responsibilities in the Supply Chain 

•	 Labelling

•	 Notification

•	 Safety Assessment

•	 Product Information File

•	 Cosmetovigilance
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